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Sunshine Law Request Received October 6, 2020, Regarding Merchant Account
Statements

High

Good evening Ms. Rukcic. As per Ms Weaver’s email below this email is a Sunshine Law Request.

| am requesting a copy of August 2019, February 2020, Sept 2020 merchant account statements from the following 3
ParkLuis operations. A merchant account is required to accept credit / debit cards from customers at your IPS smart
parking meters, parking pay stations and ParkLouie pay by cell app with ParkMobile:

1) merchant account that is used for the IPS smart parking meters located throughout the City.
2) merchant account that is used for the parking pay stations located throughout the City.
3) merchant account that is used for ParkLouie pay by cell app with ParkMobile.

Each month the merchant services provider sends the City a month end statement that contains bank deposit
information and transaction fee information from the prior months transactions.

Please contact if any clarity is required. Thank you in advance for your time and attention.

Michael Mintz
917-837-4051



